
 
 

City of Lanett 
Meeting Minutes 

City Council 
Monday, January 4, 2020   6:00 PM   Council Chambers 

Regular Session - 
The City Council of the City of Lanett, Alabama, met on Monday, January 4, 2021, 

in the Council Chambers at City Hall at 6:00 P.M.   

 

Council members present were Tony Malone, Jamie Heard, Angelia Thomas, and 

Charles Looser. Tifton Dobbs was absent.  Mayor Kyle McCoy presided over the 

meeting.   

 

The Invocation was given by Reverend Rodney Jones. Mayor McCoy led the pledge 

of allegiance. 

 

The Agenda as amended was approved through a motion by council member 

Thomas and seconded by council member Heard.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

The Minutes from December 21, 2020 Council meeting and Public Hearing were 

approved through a motion by council member Heard and seconded by council 

member Thomas.  Motion unanimously carried. 

 

Under Old Business Mayor McCoy called for a vote to table Resolution 12-20-04 

from last meeting. No opposition. 

 

A motion was made to remove from the table for consideration by Thomas and 

seconded by Heard. Mrs. Thomas stated that she wanted to make sure all numbers 

were good and employees were taken care of.  Mayor McCoy asked for all who 

were in favor of this Resolution to say I.  There was no opposition. 

 

Under New Business Mayor Kyle McCoy asked for a motion for approval of 

Invoices as submitted by the Clerk/Treasurer.  Council member Malone made the 

motion and council member Thomas seconded the motion.  Motion unanimously 

carried.  

 

Councilman Tony Malone presented a Proclamation to Adrian Carpenter for Human 

Trafficking Awareness Month. Mr. Carpenter showed appreciation to the city for 

doing this. 
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Reports of Standing Committees:  

Councilman Tony Malone- Councilman Malone had no committee report. He 

wished everyone a Happy New Year. 

 

Councilman Jamie Heard- Councilman Heard had no committee report. He 

stated that Pine Hill Cemetery needed some clean-up. Mayor McCoy asked 

cemetery sexton to get with Heard to resolve this issue. 

 

Councilman Charles Looser- Councilman Looser had no committee report. He 

also wished everyone a Happy New Year. 

 

Councilwoman Angelia Thomas- Councilwoman Thomas had no committee 

report. She asked about a completion date for sidewalk work on Jennings Avenue.  

 

Councilman Tifton Dobbs – Councilman Dobbs was absent.  

 

Mayor McCoy asked Jody Lowery for an update on the progress on N. Lanier 

Avenue. Tony Chandler was asked to give an update on the new poles and 

lighting and Jason Abernathy was asked for a report concerning lighting on exit 

77.  

 

Chief Johnny Wood gave an announcement of receiving $4,000 in grant money 

from the Wehadkee Foundation and Chief Johnny Allen stated that new stretchers 

should be arriving by the end of the month. These stretchers would resolve some 

safety issues for employees and patients.  

 

Mayor McCoy announced that city hall would be closed on January 18th, which 

would have been the next scheduled council meeting. He also stated that at the first 

meeting in February we would observe Black History Month and recognize some 

people in the community. He mentioned the possibility of closing our lobby due to 

rising covid-19 numbers. 

 

Mayor McCoy stated that there being no further business to come before this 

council, motion duly made, the meeting adjourned.       

  

Attest:  

  

_____________________  _______________________________ 

Kyle McCoy, Mayor   Deborah Gilbert, City Clerk/Treasurer 


